
 

June 2, 2025 

 

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1 
From: Captain Jodi Byrne 
Subject: May EMS Report 
 
I will not be in attendance for the June 16, 2025 meeting due to family obligation. I can be reached by phone for 
any questions. 
 
May 2025  106 Calls 

        22  Refusals 
 
-North/New Hanover: For May 2025:  
 New Hanover-3 dispatches-1 cancel; 2 transport  

North Hanover-9 dispatches-4 cancels (non ALS); 5 transport with Virtua ALS 
 
-Speedway: Invoices have been forwarded to the accountant. Up  to date with balance. 
 
-LAX: There are still two scheduled tournaments next month in June this year. They have paid in full for services. 
 
-Community CPR Class: Was held on 6/1. 

-Generator: Main building generator needs service work. Estimate is attached.  

-304 windshield: 304 had rock hit windshield causing it to spider. Windshield was replaced. 

-Psych service: I have been working with the Chief and new psych exam (new hire) services. Our online portal 
should be set up this week to conduct online testing for new full time hires. 

-New EMS Per Diem: Harold Ferraren <ferraren_harold@yahoo.com> 

 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jodi Byrne 
EMS Captain 


